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Bolivian law firm Bufete Aguirre announced the opening of its office in Santa Cruz de la Sierra,
the country´s most populous city and key business metropolitan area.

The move is said to be part of the law firm´s strategic expansion and is considered a natural
response to demand from key clients with presence or investments in Santa Cruz.

The main office of the firm remains in the country´s capital La Paz, where most administrative and
public offices are located. Partner Carolina Aguirre has relocated from La Paz to Santa Cruz to
manage the new office.
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